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Black Dog Meet 

No. 160 Strawberry Cottage, Affric

Friday 21st - Sunday 23rd August 2015

In Attendance


Gerry Feeney


George Norman


Wull Clark


Bill Clark

Alan Sewell


Russell Shanks

Mountains Climbed

Friday
Meall Fuar-mhonaidh (699m) 
Glas-bheinn Mhor (651m)

Saturday
Mullach na Dheiragain (982m)



Sgurr nan Ceathreamhnan (1151m)



An Socach (921m)

Mam Sodhail (1181m) plus tops:
Sgurr na Lapaich (1036m) Mullach Cadha Rainich (996m) An Tudair (1074m) and
Creag Coire nan Each (1055m)

Carn Eighe (1183m) plus top:

Stob Coire Lochan (917m)

Beinn Fhionnlaidh (1005m)


Weather

Weather was fair over the weekend with the occasional light shower on Friday and Saturday afternoon. Inevitably, Sunday, the day we were heading home, had the best weather; still this made for a pleasant journey back.

Notes / Highlights

On Friday Alan climbed the two Grahams above Drumnadrochit - apart from one blustery shower the weather and views were great. All then set off from the Glen Affric car park after 5pm. Alan took nearly all the gear and supplies in the Range Rover. Wull gave his Dad a lift in using his car. Russell, George and Gerry cycled in.

The cottage has had some improvements made since we last stayed there and made for a pleasant lodging for the weekend. Unfortunately the midgies were out in force for the weekend, but we did not allow this to spoil things.

George and Gerry set off early on Saturday to climb Mullach na Dheiragain, Sgurr nan Ceathreamhnan and An Socach and returned wearily about 13 hours later.

Meanwhile Alan completed a round of the Mam Sodhail tops as listed and the rest of the gang climbed Carh Eighe and Beinn Fhionnlaidh, with Wull adding the top Stob Coire Lochan to his list.

Thanks to Wull and Gerry for doing the pre-cooking. We had Gerry’s Spaghetti Bolognese on the Friday and Wull’s Shepherd’s Pie on the Saturday.

Just as we set off to cycle back on the Sunday, Gerry found he had a puncture on his front tyre. A real team effort involving Alan, Russell, Wull and George meant that a spare tube was fitted and the journey out was completed without further mishap. This was followed by a well-earned full breakfast in Carrbridge.

Didn’t realise at the time but Tony has pointed out this was my 100th Black Dog meet!

Gerry

Next Meet

Knoydart 19th - 21st September, meet organiser Tony Smith
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